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19th August 2020 

Dear parents and carers 

You will find some important information relating to the GCSE examination grading on our school website. 

Whilst this is directed at Year 11 students, the information also applies to our Year 10 students who have been 

entered for their English Literature GCSE this summer. I hope that it will offer some clarity around how the 

grades have been awarded this year.  

Importantly, for our Year 10 students, we will be looking at further examination entries once we return in 
September. This will allow us to consider the number of students who may want to be entered to sit their 
English Literature examination in light of their awarded grade. This will determine our groupings, plans for any 
revision and whether it will be better for our students to sit the exam in the autumn or summer term.  

In the meantime, following our previous correspondence relating to Year 10 GCSE results, students should 
expect to receive their English Literature GCSE result tomorrow via their school email account from 11am.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Mrs E Feast 

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Standards   

 


